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Annual Meeting Information 
Wednesday, March 20, 2019 

Howard Johnson Hotel 
9 N. 9th Street  

7:30 PM 

This year’s annual meeting will be held at 7:30 PM, Wednesday, March 20, 2019, located at 
the Howard Johnson Hotel. All Association members are invited to attend. Each year a Board 
member’s term expires and an election must be held at the annual meeting to fill the posi-
tion.  This year Don Emerick’s term is expiring. Don Emerick has been on the Board of Trus-
tees since 2004 and is interested in serving another term. Any member of the Nob Hill Water 
Association is eligible to serve on the Board of Trustees. If you are interested in serving on 
the Board, please call our office at 509-966-0272 by March 6th, 2019 so that a list can be 
generated and given to the Proxy Committee.  An interview with the Proxy Committee is ad-
vised and can be arranged through our office. The financial statement will also be available 
to members at the annual meeting or upon request. 
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Be sure to call 811 two business 

days before you begin digging so 
that utilities can come out and 

mark THEIR buried lines BEFORE 
you start digging.  BE SAFE!  

 

April is National Safe Digging 
Month. 

MINNESOTA RESERVOIR UPDATE 

 

The winter weather has put the Min-

nesota Reservoir Project on hold.  

Before the bad weather, the floor 

had been compacted and initial rebar 

had been set.  Be sure to sign up for 

updates on our webpage.   

NOBHILLWATER.ORG ~ Projects  
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 Spring Heritage Garden Workshop  
Low Water–Use Landscaping Made Easy  
  

ATTENTION HOME OWNERS  
The North & South Yakima Conservation Districts would  
like to invite you to attend a  

FREE WORKSHOP  
March 23rd, 2019  
At the Yakima Area Arboretum  
1401 Arboretum Dr, Yakima, WA 98901  

9:00 AM — 12:00 PM  
Featuring:  
Heather Wendt, Heritage Garden Program Coordinator, and Ann Autrey, Heritage Garden Program Assistant  
Heather and Ann are excited to introduce the Heritage Garden Program to the Yakima area. This program is dedicated 
to creating water-wise landscapes and gardens in the arid portion of the Columbia River Basin of Washington State. In 
addition to water conservation, Heritage Gardens incorporate and honor unique natural and cultural features of this 
area.  
 
Jeff DeBlasio - Outside Sales, Irrigation, HD Fowler Company, Yakima  
Jeff will present the basics on drip or Micro Irrigation, showing how to provide water where and when it is needed. Mi-
cro Irrigation (also called drip irrigation, low volume irrigation and low flow irrigation) is an irrigation method with low-
er pressure and flow than a traditional sprinkler system utilizing pipe, filters, valves, tubing and emitters. Utilizing this 
effective irrigation practice can improve yield and quality, minimize water use and protect natural resources.  

  
Registration Deadline:  3/16/19   
E-Mail: ann-autrey@conservewa.net to reserve you seat 
  
Questions? Call Ann at 509-528-2683 or Heather at 509-430-3693  
 

 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 


